
Front of House went well this year. It was busy!

Susan MacMillan was the Lead in a couple of shows. Thank you!
There are about 25 people on my Front of House Volunteer list. They are
wonderful volunteers! 

We had two orientation sessions before the first play - 19 people took the
orientation. We did another orientation in February and I did individual
orientations with people unable to come to the group sessions. The more
volunteers the better! 

We did a general clean of the kitchen and green room/foyer and outside in
the fall and again before the Ozone.

We raised the prices at the concession to cover the increased cost of food.

Submitted by Pauline Waelti 

Front of House Report


